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148 Camden Street

London

NW1 9PA

14/07/2017  10:48:062017/2659/P NOBJ M Simon Seeing that the Council will not allow this premises to be used as a self-contained residential 

flat, this alternative use should definitely be allowed but only after 30th September when the 

property will have a nil use.

I definitely support this application.

86 Queensbury 

Road

18/07/2017  11:26:342017/2659/P SUPPRT Miriam Kay I support this application and it should be allowed.

It is pathetic if this accommodation can not be used for either long term or short term lets.

It is a beautiful flat, and if this is allowed I am convinced it will be used to the great benefit of 

many people who would be grateful for this type of cheap and useful accommodation.
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